
                                                                                   

 

 

 

School Dinners 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This half term we have been offering sandwich trays and jacket potatoes as an 
alternative to the hot school dinner.  Many children have been interested and 
have enjoyed having the different options.    
 
Moving forward, we would like families to pre-order their lunches.  Attached to 
this letter is the school menu for after half term.  Please write your child’s name 
and class on the front of the menu.  Then go through the menu with your child, 
circling the options they wish to have.  If they would prefer a sandwich tray (ham, 
cheese or egg) or a jacket pototo (cheese, beans or tuna)  please write this on the 
menu like the example below.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These need to be returned to school by Monday 25th March.  This will help the 
kitchen to place timely orders and will speed up registers in the morning.  It will 
also mean that you will know what your child is having for their lunch each day. 
 
Thank you.     
 
Mrs Turner 
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